

ALDERMAN HARRY OSTERMAN 48TH WARD

January 3, 2017

Mr. Steve Berlin City of Chicago Board of Ethics 740 N. Sedgwick, Suite 500 Chicago, IL 60654

Dear Steve,

This holiday season my Chief of Staff, Dan Luna, and I were gifted with Cubs World Series baseballs encased in a plastic display cube (value \$40) from the Silver Property Group located in Chicago at 1800 W. Berenice St.

Rather than returning them, we will be giving one each to Swift Elementary School and Goudy Elementary School to use for their fundraising efforts.

Please feel free to call me with any questions at 773-784-5277.

Sincerely,

Harry Osterman Alderman, 48th Ward